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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

BRUCE VAN BUREN <bburen@sbcglobal.net>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 1:54 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

MR. SECRETARY,
I UNDERSTAND YOU ARE LOOKING AT CHANGING THE CURRENT 100:1 TO 10:1 FOR
FOREX RETAIL TRADERS. I DO NOT WANT THIS HAPPEN.THIS IS A BIG MISTAKE ON YOU
PART!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! I WILL DETERMINE WHAT IS BEST FOR MYSELF,NOT
YOU!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! ILIKEITTHEWAYITIS!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!LEAVEITALONE!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

SINCERELY,

BRUCE VAN BUREN

1345 SHELTER CREEK LANE
SAN BRUNO,CA 94066

650-952-6813 HOME PHONE


